	Yale College Dean's Office



	April 5, 2021
Dear students,
Dean Chun in his February 5 message shared that the summer 2021 travel policy was not yet certain. I am writing today to confirm that, starting with summer 2021 travel, decisions about University-sponsored international travel for Yale College students will once again be based on the Yale University Travel Policy for Yale College Students (“Travel Policy”). The Travel Policy evaluates travel plans on an individual country basis and considers advisories from the CDC, the U.S. Department of State, and International SOS. Individual plans for study abroad will require approval by the study abroad office in accordance with current university guidance. In addition to the usual campus review processes, research proposals will receive additional vetting by the Off Campus and Fieldwork Research Committee.
I must emphasize that a return to the Travel Policy does not mean that your desired travel plans will be permitted. Under the Travel Policy, much of the world remains restricted for University-sponsored travel at this time, and while we strongly encourage vaccination, proof of vaccination does not override the Travel Policy.
I understand that many of you are eager to resume international activities to the same degree possible before the pandemic. However, we must remain vigilant in following guidance from public health officials and government-imposed restrictions to limit the spread of COVID-19. Please note that domestic opportunities within the U.S. also remain subject to local conditions. We are very concerned as always for your health and safety, and for the public health of the communities which host Yale students.
Visit the Summer 2021 FAQ and consult the Center for International and Professional Experience website for more information about summer courses and other opportunities.
With best wishes,
Jane Edwards, Ph.D
Dean of International and Professional Experience
Senior Associate Dean in Yale College
55 Whitney Avenue Suite 303
New Haven CT 06520
203 432 8680
https://cipe.yale.edu
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